
Haile Middle School  

SAC Meeting 

5/18/2021 

6 pm, Teams  
Attendance: Mrs. Barlaug, Mr. Sloman, Mr. Cox, Ms. Hart, Kirsten Parker, Tonia Mohoney 

The meeting was called to Order at 6:02 pm. 

The welcome was given by Mr. Sloman. 

Mrs. Barlaug motioned for the minutes of the last Sac meeting (4/20/21) to be approved, and Mr. Cox 

seconds the motion. 

Administration Report by Mr. Sloman: Testing is wrapped up and we are just doing make ups. We are 

over the goal of 95% tested across campus, including eLearners. This was in each testing category. 

Makeups will be complete this coming Monday.  

Staffing Report by Mrs. Barlaug: We hired a technology teacher, we hired a digital design teacher, we 

have an in-county transfer, Mr. Butts, we hired an ELA teacher from NY, a science teacher from Sarasota 

County, and a media specialist from in county. We still have two classroom subs open and one 1:1 ESE 

aid open. All instructional positions are filled for next year.  

Summer School will be under way for any student who did not pass a course. The dates are June 7-24. 

Three teachers will be working Summer School using the Eginuity platform. Students will receive their 

Summer School letters the end of this week. Summer School hours are 8 am-12 pm, Monday-Thursday. 

We are trying to get as many students caught up before the end of the year as possible.  

Textbook returns are this week for brick-and-mortar students, and next week for eLearners. 

Mrs. Barlaug will participate on the committee for school construction that is starting up in June.  

Haile is a site for free breakfast and lunch this summer. All students are eligible. 

Yearbooks are here. 8th grade will receive them on Monday at their field day. 6th and 7th graders will 

receive theirs on Tuesday in the gym. 

Nominations for the SAC officers for next year: Mrs. Barlaug suggested that we wait until the fall for 

nominations.  

Clubs for next year: We expect to have all clubs back. FFA, FBLA, and TSA and NJHS. 

7th graders enrolled in NJHS last year/8th graders will be recognized at the Awards Ceremony Tuesday 

night.  

1st SAC meeting date for next year: Tuesday, August 24th 6 pm.  

Dress code for next year: We have voted on it. All votes were affirmative so we will be making those 
changes.  
We will have a campus walkthrough night the Thursday before school starts on August 5th. 5 pm -6 pm. 
Car rider line banners have typically gone through PTO. 
Motion to adjourn at 6:23 pm by Mrs. Barlaug. Seconded by Mr. Cox.  



 
 


